August Newsletter

This month some big things are happening! Starting Aug 3rd
Miss. Brittany will be leaving the Monkey room and becoming
the Lead Closer. Our current Lead Closer, Miss. Calli will be
the new Lead Teacher in the Monkey room. As always, email
me with any concerns or questions
(brittanyb.bba@gmail.com).

IMPORTANT DATES:
7th: BBA Birthday!
17th: Last Water Day

25th: Last Day of Summer WEEKLY THEMES:
26th: First day of School 3rd-7th: Body and Nutrition

10th-14th: Messy Olympics
17th-21st: Music
24th-28th: End of Summer

REMINDERS:

Breakfast ends at 8am.
Drop-off ends at 9:30.
No outside food or toys.

Call BBA for an absence.




